
 

BE CENTRAL… 

AND SUPPORT THE PTO 

Did You Know?   

 There are more than 40 

committees managed by PTO 

volunteers at Central School. 

 Without these volunteers, we would not be able to 

support annual favorites like Family Fun Night, 

Book Fair & Book Fair Social, Cultural Heritage 

Festival, Science Fair, Sock Hop, 5th Grade Picnic, 

Teacher Appreciation Week, and even the Yearbook. 

 It’s easy to help out! Join us at PTO meetings or 

contact our PTO presidents for more information.  

We’d love to see you there! 

 The PTO communicates through a feedblitz system. 

To sign up, go to www.centralptonews.org (or use 

scan code above). Near the bottom on the right side, 

there will be a place to enter your email address. 

Stay in the know! 

 

 

Join us at our next 

PTO meeting 

 

Don’t be shy.  We 

love new faces! 

 

Meetings occur 

the 2
nd

 Tuesday of 

each month 

8:45am 

 

We know you’re 

busy!  If you can’t 

make the meetings or 

volunteer at this time, 

consider contributing to 

the 100% fund.  All this 

means is that 100% of 

whatever you donate (any 

and all amounts!) will go 

straight to supporting 

PTO programs. How great 

is that!? 

 

PTO PRESIDENTS 

Heather Manning 
heathermanning79@gmail.com 

 
Tracy Bohrer 

tjgett@yahoo.com 

www.centralptonews.org 

 

 

 

http://www.centralptonews.org/

